
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

Between 

Delano Union School District and Delano Joint Union High School District 

for the 2018/2019 school year 

 

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is intended to formalize a one year agreement between the 

Delano Union School District (“DUSD”) and the Delano Joint Union High School District (“DJUHSD”).  

The agreement shall remain in place from the date of agreement through June 30, 2019, unless extended by 

mutual written agreement. 

Statement of Purpose 

DJUHSD and DUSD agree to establish a program with related policies and procedures in order to provide 

DUSD students with the opportunity to earn high school credit in Spanish I courses.   

Through this MOU, DJUHSD agrees: 

 DJUHSD shall offer courses in Spanish I at Delano High School, Cesar E. Chavez High School and 

Robert F. Kennedy High School to DUSD Middle School students during zero period (6:50-7:45 

a.m.). 

 DJUHSD shall only award high school course credit to DUSD students earning a “C” or better in 

Spanish I courses. 

Through this MOU, DUSD agrees:  

 DUSD shall provide transportation for their students to DJUHSD high schools to attend Algebra I 

courses. 

 DUSD shall reimburse DJUHSD for services rendered in an amount not to exceed $52,144.  

DJUHSD shall invoice DUSD at the conclusion of the 2018/2019 school year. 

 

Executed as an agreement by the parties on the dates below: 

 

 

 

_______________________________________  _____________________________________ 

Jason, Garica, Assoc. Superintendent        Date  Rosalina Rivera, Superintendent       Date 

Delano Joint Union High School District   Delano Union School District 


